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Hi John
Thank you for your kind comments. I found it disconcerting preparing to speak, however very  glad that I did and hope that what I did
was apt enough. Still slightly reeling from all this change.
 
The voucher ;)
I note from your photo that nowhere does it make claims about being non transferrable.
So I am thiinking that it must be fully transferable.
Its rather exciting wondering how and when it might be redeemed.
(I note also the lack of expiree date. )
 
What a unexpected piece of good fortune for the beneficiaries.
 
Ahoy to yourself and Ali
George.
 

----- Original Message -----
From: John Morgan
To: george morgan
Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2014 10:32 AM
Subject: Redeemable Voucher

Hi George

Acting as an executor of Belinda’s estate I am writing to you to seek confirmation that the redeemable voucher attached is transferrable 
to the beneficiaries of the estate.

regards
John Morgan

:) 

I thought I would share with you one of the few items found in Mum’s wallet.

Hope you guys are well.  Thanks so much for speaking at Mum’s funeral.  I understand it was a big ask by us of you, yet somehow it
wouldn’t have seemed right not to ask and personally I’m so glad we did.  So sorry for putting you through that and thanks for providing 
such a well considered, delivered, fitting and heartfelt tribute.

Love John
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